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     Did you know that music helps develop children’s language skills, self-esteem, listening skills, math skills and brain connections!





Weekly Themes


Sept. 3-6:  Getting to Know You!


Sept. 9 - 13:  Apples


Sept. 16 - 20:  Seasons/Fall


Sept. 23 - 27:  Farm





 








September Songs and Fingerplays!





I am Special (tune: Frere Jacques)


I am special x2 (point to self)


Don’t you see x2 (make binoculars out of fingers)


Someone very special x2 (hold hands out)


‘Cause God made me x2 (point to self)





“The Apple Tree” (tune: Twinkle, Twinkle)


Way up high in the apple tree 


(stretch arms up high)


Two little apples were looking at me


(make circles around eyes with fingers)


I shook that tree just as hard as I could


(shake an imaginary tree)


Down came the apples 


(float fingers down)


And “mmm” they were good 


(rub tummy and smile)


I shook that tree just as hard as I could 


(shake an imaginary tree)


Down came the apples 


(float fingers down)


And “mmm” they were good 


(rub tummy and smile)      


                                                                                                                                                 “Look at all the Leaves” (tune: Row Your Boat)


Look at all the leaves


That fell from all the trees


The (color) leaf is on the ground


Can you find it please?





“What Animal on the Farm…” 


(tune: Wheels on the Bus)


What animal on the farm says, “moo, moo, moo,


 Moo, moo, moo – moo, moo, moo, moo.”


What animal on the farm says, “moo, moo, moo.”


What’s this animal’s name?

















Class Notes!


A new school year has begun – Madelyn, Everly and Iain will be joining Isobel, Hunter, Patrick, Audrey, Zachary, Mason, Anaya and Nora in Toddler Two.  Welcome all!


   


We are closed on Labor Day, Mon., Sept. 2nd.  


Don’t forget to bring in a recent family photo for us to post on the wall.  The children LOVE looking at them – and seeing these photos are just one way to help children feel connected to their families during their time at school.   


  








Did you know that a child’s very early experiences set the stage for literacy?  


“When a child creates with blocks, when he communicates with paint, when he uses his body freely as a means of expression, he is being taught to read.”  			          				- J. Hymes





About Me…I have been here at ORCCC since it opened its doors in 2001.  I absolutely love working with and learning about young children. I have an  A.A. in Early Childhood Education and continue learning through professional development courses and early education webinars.  I am a mom of  an 8-year-old and  a 4-year-old. My children have passed through and are still attending ORCCC. I  treasured the years my own children spent at ORCCC and want you to have the same experience.  


Keep in touch!  Please don’t hesitate to ask any questions or just check in – ORCCC is a family and you are important to us.  Feel free to leave us a note in your child’s lunchbox, give us a call (the best time is usually between 12:30 and 2:00). You can also call or text me at (508)243-2118 and I will do my best to get back to you as soon I can. I am looking forward to a wonderful year!                                               - Amanda T.











